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Leader in Me Survey:  If you haven’t already, please consider participating in our Leader in Me Survey.   We 

are asking all staff members, parents/guardians, and students to participate. Last fall some students, staff, and 

parents participated in the survey as a pretest. This survey is a post test to see our results from this year.  

The survey is confidential and is available at this link: Spring Leader in Me Parent Survey.   The survey is 

completely voluntary, but we do hope to get feedback from one member of every household.   The 

parent/guardian survey takes about 12 minutes to complete and will ask questions about your child and about 

his/her experience in our school.   If you have more than one child attending the school, you will be asked to think 

about the oldest child’s experiences as you answer questions related to their growth. 

 

Report cards:  Middle and high school students can access report cards on the Infinite Campus portal May 29 

through June 13.  If you wish to print or save 2017-18 report cards, you need to access them on the portal by June 

13. On June 14, summer school schedules and progress grades will be available in Infinite Campus.  Log in to the 

Infinite Campus portal here. 

 

Thanks for sharing your children.  Enjoy your summer! 

 

Important Dates:   

 

Thanks for sharing your children.  Enjoy your summer! 

~Annie 

Mark Your Calendar 

May 28  Memorial Day 
June 4  Summer School Begins at Central Middle 
June 22  Summer School Ends 
August 14 6th Grade and New Student Orientation 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
August 15 First Day of School 
August 16 Open House 5:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.  
 

SUNSETS ARE PROOF THAT ENDINGS CAN BE BEAUTIFUL. 

 


